plugging the well. In talking to Ray Smith from your office, I learned that the flow
was coming from inside the casing at a rate of about 10 barrels per hour and that the
chloride count was 170,000 ppm. In addition, I learned from talking to you that plugs
at the bottom of the surface casing and the plug near the surface were scattered up and
down the surface pipe, and therefore had been washed out.

If I can be of further assistance, please let me know.

Sincerely:
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Michael S. Morris




